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09/04/2021  10:11:102020/5917/P OBJ David Rincroft I object to the application on the basis ,that it will be far too large and overbearing and would compromise the 

privacy of the properties on either side and perhaps even  further .It would also set a dangerous precedent in a 

conservation area and its possible impact on the local environment with regards to noise and light for 

neighbouring properties

09/04/2021  13:17:062020/5917/P OBJ Michelle 

Lawrence

I am very concerned about the proposed developments at 131 King Henry's Road and wish to strongly object 

to the proposal.

Specifically the proposed terrace would allow for gatherings and cause noise disturbance and privacy 

disturbance to the neighbours and neighbouring properties.  Any terrace and gatherings above the ground 

level will cause more noise disturbance than at the garden level.  This would also set a bad precedent for 

future peace and quiet in the area.
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